
Alumni Association Activities – 2018 

 The Alumni association gathered twice this year and taken many steps to give the 

association a full shape as discussed in the previous meetings. There was an Alumni Dinner 

followed by the Graduation Day hosted for Alumni by the college management on 03rd March 

2018. 

Dr.R.Pradeep, a PG Alumni of 2013-2015 Batch currently associated with Tagore 

Medical College, Chennai as Assistant Professor of Psychiatry delivered a guest lecture on “#Do 

What You Can Do!”  the theme for the Schizophrenia Awareness Week Celebrations on 24th 

May 2018 and also highlighted on the Rehabilitation and other Non Pharmacological treatment 

aspects in Recovery of Schizophrenia.  

 

The Batch of 2006 UG Reunion was celebrated on the 10th October 2018 at our college 

campus and around 50 students of the batch were present and they met their teachers and a lunch 

was organized by the alumni association and college for them. They had a great time with the 

faculty and junior students and also assured next year they would meet once again in our college 

and come out with a book which would reflect their memories and bond with their college. 



 

 Dr. Kavitha Devi, alumni of PG batch 2012-2014 delivered a guest lecture on 23rd December 2018 

“Pulmonology as a career for the interns” and donated books to her department and met the Director and 

her department faculties and She was honored by the alumni Association for her guest lecture. 

The memorandum and byelaws of the association was finalized and approved by the 

management and with the help of the management the association was registered under Societies 

Act of 1860 at Pondicherry on the 26th December 2018 bearing the name “Sri Manakula 

Vinayagar Medical College Alumni Association.” 

 



 The current office bearers where in positions for a period of Five years and hence it gets 

dissolved immediately and new members for the office will be elected as per the byelaws and 

execute the duties as per the byelaws. The new office bearers will take charge from January 2019. 

 It was decided that the membership fee of Rs.1000 will be into place after the new office 

bearers take charge and it would be collected. A separate office is requested from the management 

for the proceedings. A new bank account would be jointly opened in the name of the President and 

Treasurer and the treasurer would be held responsible for the Money handling. 

 This year contribution in the form of finance, Books and equipments were handed over to 

our Director, Dr.D.Rajagovindan. 

 A new logo has been designed and it will implemented by the new association office 

bearers. 

 

 The meeting ended with a farewell to the current office bearers and our director thanked 

each one of them for their contribution and giving a shape to the alumni association. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


